Chireno ISD Director of Security

Chireno ISD is looking to fill the position of Director of Security. This position will
transition into CISD Chief of Police. This individual will be responsible for overseeing
the district’s safety and security operations and all law enforcement matters within the
school’s jurisdiction. This includes maintaining the Chireno ISD’s Emergency
Operations Plan, making sure all safety audit procedures are conducted effectively,
patrolling the district to ensure safety of all students, faculty, and staff, and assisting
district administration with student disciplinary matters that require law enforcement,
overseeing and provide security at extracurricular activities. All candidates must hold a
high school diploma, a Peace Officer certification from TCOLE, must pass a criminal
background check, have experience in criminal investigations within the district’s
jurisdiction, have the ability to establish positive relationships and work effectively with
adults and youth, and must be an effective communicator. All interested candidates
must submit a Service Staff Application (www.chirenoisd.org — Administration
—Employment — Service Staff Application) to CISD Superintendent Brian King
(brian.king@chirenoisd.org). For more information, call 936-362-2132, ext. 1102.
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